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Legislative Update - March 21, 2014
Join Tommy on Facebook to ask questions and contribute to the conversation

View this on YouTube

Tommy Pope checks in after a big week at the Statehouse that included plenty of 

committee meetings! He gives us an update on some of the bills he worked on, and 

discusses a couple of special visits to the Statehouse.
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